
 

 

              Friday 27 April 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
  
 

E safety curriculum evening – CHANGE OF DATE! 
Tuesday 22 May at 7-9pm 

 
We have invited Richard Maskrey, who was the Local Authority lead on E-safety and 
is now an independent consultant, back for another parents evening.  This was 
highly valued by all the parents who attended this training.  Unfortunately Richard 
has had to change the day he can deliver the training and sends his apologies for 
this. The training is now taking place on Tuesday 22 May 7-9pm.  If you would like to 
attend please complete the slip below or you can email the office so that we are 
clear on who is attending. 
 
This training is for all parents with children from Nursery through to  Yr 6.  By the end 
of the training you will be clear on how you can support your child with all aspects of 
technologies ranging from Ipads to smart phones.  You will be advised as to how you 
can ensure your child is safe when using these technologies and how you as parents 
can investigate and further understand the apps and games that children access are 
suitable. 
 
This will be a different presentation from last time so please attend so that you can 
leave fully informed about how you can work in partnership with the school to 
support your child when using these technologies appropriately.   
 
Regards 
 
Katharine Ellwood 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
   
    E safety curriculum evening -  22nd May 
 
I will/ will not be attending (delete as appropriate)………………………………….. 
 
Child’s name……………………………….   Class………………………………………… 
 
Parent/Carer………………………………..    Date……………………………………. 


